
ABSTRACT 

The Department of Educational Foundations having successfully negotiated and cascaded its 

Performance Contract with the School adopted the document at a departmental meeting. The 

meeting was held on April 10, 2014 in the CEES Library Boardroom. The department also 

adopted the Strategic Plan 2013-2018. 

It is anticipated that with this milestone achieved, the department will drive towards higher 

heights in academic excellence 

 


